nopa cestis 2 MARSHAM STREET LONDON SWIP 3EB 01-212 3434 My ref: Your ref: The Rt Hon George Younger TD MP Ministry of Defence Main Building Whitehall LONDON /3 September 1987 SWI Dear Levye As you know, I was with the Prime Minister on her visit to Teesside last week. During that visit, she had a meeting with the board of the new Teesside Development Corporation. The Chairman of the UDC, Mr Ron Norman, raised with her the question of the proposed relocation of the Ministry of Defence Quality Assurance Unit from Woolwich. He pointed out to her the advantage of the selection of a UDC site for this relocation and asked if it could be arranged for him and his Chief Executive to have a meeting with the MOD officials responsible for this. The Prime Minister asked me to organise this. I would be very grateful if you could pass this on to your officials concerned and ask them to get in touch wtih Duncan Hall, Chief Executive of the Teesside Development Corporation (telephone No. 0642 230636). / I am sending a copy of this letter to the Prime Minister. Jamen Ameris NICHOLAS RIDLEY This is 100% recycled paper